
 

Reception Autumn Newsletter 2025 

Class Teacher: Miss Turner (aturner@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk) 

Class Teaching Assistant: Mrs Mason (in the morning) and Mrs Harding (in the afternoon) 

Welcome  

We hope you have all enjoyed the summer holidays. The children have already settled into 

their new classroom and they have made an amazing start to the new academic year. We 

hope you find this newsletter informative, but as always please come and see us if you 

have any questions.  

Reading books 

The children will change their books on a Monday and a Thursday. At the start of the 

year, we will send home a story book for you to share with your child. Once the children 

have started to learn sounds, we will send home sound flash cards for the children to 

practise reading at home. When the children can blend sounds to read words, they will be 

sent home with a reading book for them to read to you.  

PE  

Our PE lessons will be taught by a sports coach on a Thursday. The children will need a 

t-shirt, shorts and pumps/trainers. As the weather changes, the children can wear jogging 

trousers and trainers. Please ensure that earrings are removed (if possible) on any day that 

the children are taking part in sporting activities. The children will come home in their PE 

kits each week.  

Communication 

We will upload pictures and observations to our online learning journey ‘Tapestry’. This will 

show you what the children have been learning and we look forward to sharing ‘WOW’ 

moments with you. You can also upload pictures of any special occasions or moments for 

the children to share with the class. I will send any messages specific to the class on 

Tapestry. Any school wide information will be sent by our office staff via our school website 

system. We also have a notice board by the sliding doors and we may add messages to this 

for you to see at home time. 

Important Dates  

Whole School Tough Runner Activity Day- 12th September.  

Half Term 24th October 

Parents evening - 12th& 13th November 

Christmas Performances 

Monday 8thDecember- 2.30pm EYFS 

Tuesday 9thDecember- 9:30am- EYFS 

Christmas Party -Wednesday 17th December  
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